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Fiscal Analysis 
COLLECTION OF ALL SCHOOL DATA BY CEPI 
 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor SENATE BILL 365 (S-1), Sen. Nancy Cassis 

 
House Committee Education                                                    
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

SB 365 (S-1) amends the State School Aid Act to require the Center for 
Educational Performance and Information (CEPI) to collect all information 
from school districts and intermediate school districts that is required by law. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
The state fiscal impact of this bill is indeterminate.  The CEPI would incur 
additional costs associated with the gathering of the data that is now collected 
and compiled by other state agencies.  The Center would need additional staff 
to collect and compile the data and would incur increased hardware and 
software application costs.  There may also be some personnel savings from 
the various state agencies currently collecting the data because they would no 
longer be collecting the data.  
 
The fiscal impact to school districts and intermediate school districts will 
vary by district.  Under this bill districts will be reporting the required data to 
CEPI only.  This may result in some initial costs for new software 
applications as the data may be complied differently than under the current 
reporting structure. 
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